
 
 
The University of Florida Foundation is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization soliciting tax-deductible 
private contributions for the benefit of the University of Florida. The Foundation is registered to 
solicit charitable contributions with the appropriate governing authorities in all states requiring 
registration. The organization is located at 2012 W. University Avenue, Gainesville FL 32603. A 
copy of the most recent financial statement is available by writing to Post Office Box 14425, 
Gainesville FL 32604 or by calling (352) 392-1691.   
 
If you are a resident of any of the following states, please review the applicable, required disclosure 
statement.   
 
CALIFORNIA: The official registration and financial information regarding the Foundation can be 
obtained from the Attorney General’s website at http://caag.state.ca.us/charities/.   
 
MARYLAND: A copy of the current financial statement of the organization is available upon 
request from the organization using its address/telephone number listed above. For the cost of 
copies and postage documents and information submitted under the Maryland Solicitations Act 
are also available, from the Secretary of State, State House, Annapolis MD 21401, (410) 974-
5534.   
 
NEW JERSEY: INFORMATION FILED WITH THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
CONCERNING THIS CHARITABLE SOLICITATION AND THE PERCENTAGE OF 
CONTRIBUTIONS RECEIVED BY THE CHARITY DURING THE LAST REPORTING 
PERIOD THAT WERE DEDICATED TO THE CHARITABLE PURPOSE MAY BE 
OBTAINED FROM THE ATTORNEY GENERAL OF THE STATE OF NEW JERSEY BY 
CALLING 973-504-6215 AND IS AVAILABLE ON THE INTERNET AT 
http://www.state.nj.us/lps/ca/charfrm.htm . REGISTRATION WITH THE ATTORNEY 
GENERAL DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT.  
 
NEW YORK: A copy of the latest annual report may be obtained, upon request, from the 
organization using its address/telephone number listed above or from the New York State 
Attorney General’s Charities Bureau 120 Broadway, 3rd Floor, New York, New York 10271.  
 
WASHINGTON: Financial disclosure information is available upon request from the Secretary 
of State, Charities Bureau, by calling (800)332-4483.  
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